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22nd May 2015
Dear ACPGBI Member
National comparative audit of lower gastrointestinal bleeding and the use of blood

NHS Blood and Transplant (NHSBT) and the Association of Coloproctology of Great Britain and Ireland (ACPGBI) are undertaking a UK-wide audit of acute lower gastrointestinal bleeding in NHS hospitals. This will be the largest study of its kind to date and is equally funded by NHSBT and the Bowel Disease Research Foundation (BDRF). 

Data will be collected on diagnosis and management of all patients with lower GI bleeding regardless of whether they have received a blood transfusion. The audit period will be September to November 2015. 

We are looking for a small team of investigators within each hospital; with junior doctors collecting the data and a senior investigator co-ordinating. Ideally the senior investigator will be a consultant who is involved in the care of these patients in their routine work. All data entry will be electronic and we have a dedicated help team to support your hospital’s participation during the data collection period. 

Data will be anonymised so there will be no publication of hospital performance rates, but each hospital will receive a confidential breakdown of its practice in comparison to regional and national standards.

We recognise that the teams involved will invest a lot of their time and hard work, but their contribution will be key to the understanding of this very common but under-researched topic. Individuals will receive a certificate of participation in national audit and the senior investigator will be named as a collaborator in the publication of this work.

We will be piloting the audit in a number of sites in June. If you would like to volunteer your hospital as a pilot site please email Kathryn.Oakland@nhsbt.nhs.uk 

We look forward to your collaboration.

Kind Regards
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NHS Blood and Transplant is a Special Health Authority within the National Health Service.


